
Welcome to Math Intervention 
I’m Ms. Clerkin 

Learning ​is a true passion of mine. This is why I am so excited to work with you and your student 
this year! It’s going to be an amazing year filled with opportunities to develop a deep 
appreciation for math. A strong education is rooted in relationships, open communication, and 
trust. So that we can start building those relationships, here is a bit about me.  
 
I was raised in ​Raleigh, North Carolina​ where I graduated from Sanderson High School. I went on to 
attend the ​University of North Carolina Asheville​ where I majored in Mathematics and Psychology. In June 
of 2018 I picked up my life and moved up here to Philly. During the 2018-2019 school year I 
received my Masters of Education in Middle Grades Math from ​Temple University​ while also 
working as a Teacher Resident for the SDP at Chester A. Arthur Elementary School. This led 
me to Gideon where I am going into my second year as the 5th-8th math interventionist. 
 
At the beginning of each week, I will be sharing ​resources​ with you about what topics we will be 
exploring in class and suggestions on ways to elaborate on those topics outside of school. You 
may access this through my Virtual Classroom.  

 
Below are some google forms I would like you to fill out about yourself (contact information) 
and your student.  
 
Contact Information 
Getting to Know Your Student 
 

 
Other Information: 
Virtual Code of Conduct 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_V7df_srpjmnrsUd3HzL4ji3a1AvqKK3wMW811Uk_Ajjx3A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTe1r_cvbxO3GoAlEhKAjvMM9VON51hpE5zOYhhQorWja4fw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19uR93trs_R8XBDg0hNcudlM5Y3huvoEJ/view?usp=sharing

